
SAVE THE DATE - SUMMER FAIR – SATURDAY 17th JUNE 
 

Our fundraising Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 17th June from 12 - 3pm.  
 
The VSA are now planning the stalls and events which will include ‘Splat the 
Rat’, bouncy castles, a coconut shy, sporting and construction challenges and 
many more…. As usual, there will be a raffle with hampers and prizes including 
free tickets for family days out, holiday clubs, music lessons, pamper treats and 
food. Also this year we will have free taster sessions from local music, sports 
and activity groups that everyone is welcome to attend.  
 
More details will follow over the coming weeks, but in the meantime if you feel 
you could help by running a stall, baking cakes/treats for sale in the cafe or 
helping to set up/clear up on the day please leave your name and phone 
number with the School Office and a member of the VSA committee will be in 
touch.  
 
Also we know we will need the following items, so if you are able to 
save/donate any of the below that would be a massive help please: 
 
Empty wine bottles for the ‘Water/Wine’ stall, packets of dry spaghetti for our 
construction zone, toilet roll or kitchen roll (or similar) tubes, small toys and 
stationery or party bag type items that we could use as prizes on the 
fairground stalls 
 
Finally another date for your diary - Friday 9th June will be our mufti day in 
exchange for bottles, sweets, chocolates or smellies for our raffle hampers.  
 
This will also be the day to bring in any teddies in need of a good home for our 
teddy stall.  
 
With thanks in advance for any support you can offer!  
 
 


